
THANKS
A BUNCH!

HELP US REDUCE THE SPREAD.

Thank you so much for volunteering your time to support the American Heart Association and our mission. Our 
top priority is the safety of our volunteers, guests, survivors and staff, and we have taken steps to reduce the risk of 
spreading COVID-19. As a valuable member of our team, we’re sharing a few things you can do to reduce your risk, 
as well as what you can expect to see throughout the event. If you have additional questions, please notify one of 

our staff members. Thank you again for your support! 

WHEN UP AND MINGLING

ALL GUESTS, PLEASE

WEAR A MASK
WASH 

YOUR HANDS
WATCH

YOUR DISTANCE

YOU HAVE Q’s, WE HAVE A’s.

What safety measures are in place?
Throughout the event you will see and hear messages that encourage guests to follow the latest CDC guidelines, 
and we’ve transformed our program to reduce the risk while keeping the celebration fun and engaging. We have 
plenty of hand sanitizer, masks and other supplies available to reduce the spread. 

Do I need to be vaccinated to volunteer?
The AHA encourages everyone to have a COVID-19 vaccine. It is not required to volunteer. If you are not vaccinated, 
please wear a mask when mingling and not at a table.

Do I need to wear a mask? 
We're encouraging mask wearing, regardless of vaccination status. All attendees are encouraged to physically 
distance and wash their hands. 

Am I responsible for ensuring guests follow the protocols?
Our volunteers do not need to worry about monitoring guests or asking whether they have been vaccinated. As 
always, if you are unsure how to handle a situation, please alert one of our staff members. 
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